
Remote Learning Technology/Materials Pick Up Schedule 
 

January 3, 2022  
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, beginning on Tuesday, January 4, 2022, Winslow Township Schools will be 
providing remote instruction only through January 14, 2022.  The anticipated return date for in-person 
learning is Tuesday, January 18, 2022.  
 
If your child does not already have access to a device for remote instruction, we have scheduled a time 
for you to pick up and borrow a Chromebook, and to collect any materials that your child may need during this 
time.  The following are the dates and times that you may visit your child’s school to pick up the necessary 
materials for remote instruction.   
 
We ask for your patience during this process, and in order to make things run as smoothly and expediently as 
possible, we ask that you do the following: 
 

 
o A Parent/Guardian must visit the school to borrow a District Chromebook.  
o Technology will only be distributed to a parent or guardian, who will be held financially 

responsible for the device in the event that any damages are incurred. 
o Parents/Guardians will be asked to show a valid ID and to sign a Loan Agreement Form in order to 

receive a Chromebook for remote instruction. 
 

 
 

Date Grade Time 

Tuesday, January 4, 2022 5 1:00 p.m. - 2:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, January 4, 2022 4 2:30 p.m. -4:00 p.m. 

Tuesday, January 4, 2022 6 4:30 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, January 5, 2022 Anyone unable to pick-up on 1/4/22 8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 

If you have siblings in different grades, please plan to arrive at the time of your oldest child. 
If you can not make these dates and times, please call to make arrangements. 

Thank you for your continued support. Please feel free to contact your child’s teacher or school if you have any 
questions. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Glen M. Jackson, Sr.  


